
 
RMCG/KRE 

7th June 2024 

 

Dear Year 11 Parents/Carers 

We are now more than halfway through the exam period.  This is usually the time Year 11s get a bit of itchy 

feet and start to see the end of the road. We understand how they feel and that they can see peers in other 

schools who have stopped, but there are reasons why Morton Academy was the highest performing school 

in terms of student progress last year and I ask you to trust our intentions that staying in until the final 

whole group exam is important. 

Exams from 10th June: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Maths Paper 3 
(AM) 
 
Spanish Writing  
(PM) 

Chemistry  
(AM) 

Art  
(All Day) 
 
Polish  
(PM 

Art  
(All Day) 

Geography  
(AM) 
 
Physics 
(PM) 

 

But we are getting close to the end so I wanted to confirm the end of year arrangements for students and 

yourselves. The shirt signing day is on Tuesday 11th June following the Tuesday Chemistry exam. When 

students have completed the shirt signing we will be sending them home. We will have specific sessions for 

students through Wednesday and Thursday but it may be that studying at home will happen at different 

points of the days. We will inform students of this after the Maths exam on Monday. There will always be 

studying time available in school. 

The Leavers’ Assembly is scheduled for Monday 24th June with a prompt start at 13.45. The assembly will 

last for around an hour with students being dismissed for their final round of applause from the academy. 

You are more than welcome to attend. Following that we look forward to welcoming students to the Year 

11 Prom at the end of the month. 

We are nearly there, keep going Year 11! 

Your sincerely 

 

Richard McGuire 
Principal 

 


